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A Proclamation In Recognition Of National Boys & Girls Club Week - April 9-13, 2018.

Staff Recommends: Presentation of Proclamation.

Explanation:
The proclamation will be accepted by Ms. Michelle White, County Director, Boys and Girls
Clubs of Broward County, Marti Huizenga Unit.

The proclamation will be presented at the April 4, 2018 City Commission meeting.

Recommended for inclusion on the agenda by:
Josh Levy, Mayor
Dr. Wazir Ishmael, City Manager
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